
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF 

COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

The Florida Public Service Commission announces the rescheduling of 

the starting time for the workshop to be held on February 7, 2002. 

The purpose of the workshop is to discuss potential revisions to 

Rule 25-22.082, Florida Administrative Code, Selection of 

Generating Capacity 

DATE AND TIME: February 7, 2002, 8:30 a.m. 

PLACE: Commission Hearing Room 148, The Betty Easley Conference 

Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida. 
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